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QUESTIONS AND REQUESTS TO SPEAK

QUESTIONS 

Question Answer
AGENDA ITEM: PROGRESS UPDATE 
ON AREA COMMITTEE ACTIONS 
(WALKSAFE)

Why there has been this delay to the 
decision on the Chase Way crossing? 
The meeting re its positioning was 
several months ago and there has been 
ample time for a report to be written. 
Waiting until January is unacceptable?

Submitted by: Cait O’Riordan

Since the July 2016 meeting regarding 
the positioning of the crossing there has 
been substantial work undertaken to 
review the original proposal to ascertain  
if the zebra can be relocated to the north 
of the junction.  This work has entailed 
amongst other things:

a. A topographical survey along a 
substantial length of the road to ascertain 
the impact of the existing crest on the 
two crossing points
b. Preparation of drawings of the 
original and revised location together 
with long sections
c. The submission of these drawings 
to the police for review
d. A site meeting with the police, 
design engineers and LBB / Re officers 
e. Discussions between the relevant 
parties and waiting for reports / 
observations from each
f. Detailed discussions with the road 
safety audit team to determine their 
views on the alternative location
g. Compilation of the review report

The review is on-going and the outcome 
will be reported to the Chipping Barnet 
January 2017 Area Committee.

AGENDA ITEM: PROGRESS UPDATE 
ON AREA COMMITTEE ACTIONS 
(WALKSAFE)

Can we have a decision on the Hampden 
Way crossing today?

Submitted by:

Consultation has been undertaken on the 
Hampden Way Crossing.  During the 
consultation period, one objection was 
received and three responses raising 
concerns regarding the location of the 
crossing. As part of the Statutory 
consultation process these need to be 
resolved before we can proceed with the 



 Cait O’Riordan
installation of the crossing.  The crossing 
is still programmed for implementation 
this financial year.

AGENDA ITEM: PROGRESS UPDATE 
ON AREA COMMITTEE ACTIONS 
(WALKSAFE)

can you provide a date for the flashing 
speed signs to be installed on Cecil 
Road? Submitted by: 

 Cait O’Riordan

The Wig Wag signs formed part of the 
scheme that was put on hold while the 
location of the crossing on Cecil Road 
was considered.  However, we will 
progress the installation of these sign 
separately and ensure they are installed 
as soon as possible.

REQUESTS TO SPEAK

Progress Update on Area Committee 
Actions (Walksafe)

Cait O’Riordan

Progress Update on Area Committee 
Actions (Walksafe)

Petros Georgiou

Pollard Road Hans van de Koot
Pollard Road Conor McStravick 


